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Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]

From: Graham, Karriemah [BPU]
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 10:03 AM
To: Espinoza, Emeli [BPU]
Subject: FW: [EXTERNAL] I support new offshore wind infrastructure (Docket Number 

QO23100719)

Please upload email comment and make public. 
 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: eohara@everyactioncustom.com <eohara@everyactioncustom.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, October 15, 2024 12:52 PM 
To: Secretary, BPUBoard [BPU] <Board.Secretary@bpu.nj.gov> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] I support new offshore wind infrastructure (Docket Number QO23100719) 
 
Dear Board Secretary Sherri L. Golden, 
 
Climate change has been ignored for most of my life.  I'm happy to see more and more initiatives moving forward and 
getting done and I'll be delighted to see this come to a positive conclusion.   
 
Please stop dragging your feet and listening to all the disinformation out there from people who only care about their 
own interests.  I want clean air for all, and offshore wind is part of the solution.  Let's get this done.  Thank you. 
 
Eileen O'Hara 
 
Sincerely, 
Eileen O'Hara 
989 Centerton Rd  Pittsgrove, NJ 08318-3031 eohara@pittsgrovetownship.com 


